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Dear Sir:

Re: Proposed Amendment to 10 CFR 73.55 in Regard
to Searches of Individuals at Power Reactor
Facilities

In response to your referenced proposed rule, Florida Power & Light
Company submits the following coments. FPL feels that the "NRtl
Supplemental Staff Position on Personnel Search Requirements,
September 30, 1977", with which FPL presently complies, provides
adequate assurance that power reactors are adequately protected
against sabotage by an insider. The additionsi requirements for
100% physical pat-down searches for regular plant employees and
other licensee employees at certain times adds little to station
security but will be detrimental to emoloyee morale and to timely
processing of individuals into the plant.

We appreciate your attention to these coments.

Very truly yours,
~
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Robert E. Uhrig !
Vice President ..
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